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Custer County Health Department Observes Administrative Professionals Week  

The Custer County Health Department is recognizing the work of its administrative professionals 

during Administrative Professionals Week 2017, April 23-29.  

 

“We are grateful for the excellent work our office professionals do each day to ensure our clients 

receive the services they are seeking from the Custer County Health Department,” said Brandie 

O’Connor, administrative director.  

 

Administrative Professionals Week is now observed worldwide with nearly 9 million persons 

working in the United States in administrative roles.  

 

At the Custer County Health Department, the following are recognized for their administrative 

and office support: Vicki Fleming, Administrative Assistant II; Daniela Hernandez, Patient Care 

Assistance/Interpreter; Alecia Malson, Administrative Technician II;  Amanda Arvizo, 

Administrative Technician; Carol Coutino Administrative Technician; Tammy Betche, 

Administrative Technician; Elizabeth Amen Administrative Technician; Balvina Ochoa, 

Administrative Technician; Johnetta Miller, Administrative Programs Officer; and Gail Bybee, 

Business Manager. 
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